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12th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Staffing Change 

 

Mrs Shafiq has worked hard with Year 5 since joining us in January of 

this year. However, after listening to feedback, we have appointed 

Mrs Rebecca Ewins as the class teacher.  

Mrs Ewins is a very experienced teacher with a variety of 

additional skills in music and drama. She has already met 

the children and can’t wait to join our team after the half 

term break. 

If you have any questions, please do come and see myself or Mrs 

Toor.  

Warmest wishes, and thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs N Walker 

Co-Headteacher 

 

 


